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The HB4141 would absolutely bankrupt Oregon! I can’t even believe this is being 

considered?! My head is also spinning with the bills that are sneaking by the people 

at a fast rate. Please stop this bill! This would affect everyone in Oregon! My entire 

logging family, my family farmers, my family gravel road maintenance crew and my 

family paving company! I’m begging you! Please don’t! Please! 

 

Sincerely, 

a very concerned Oregon resident for 48 years. 

 


